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May 17, 2023
Dear Resident or Business Owner,
Re: 2023 Point Intersection Project — South Main Street and Pineview Road Construction

As a property owner or tenant along South Main Street or Pineview Road, the Engineering
Department would like to inform you of the planned construction in your area. Grizzly
Excavating Ltd. has begun construction along Galt Avenue and will begin work on Pineview
Road in late June followed by South Main Street for the new roundabout. This project will
include replacement of underground utilities, new curb, gutter, sidewalk and asphalt.

It's also expected that during these works there will be disruptions to traffic, access, and
utilities. You will be notified 48 hours in advance of any specific planned interruptions of
utility service or access. We will work diligently to avoid unplanned emergency disruptions of
utility services or property access. If these do occur, we will take all steps necessary to provide
prompt information to all affected parties and restore services and accesses as quickly as
possible.

This construction is estimated to continue until the end of November 2023. The Contractor’s
construction schedule may be revised due to delays from weather, unforeseen underground
conditions, and material deliveries. Information about this project is posted on the City’s
website at www.penticton.ca/point-intersection.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to working with you throughout
this project. If you have any further concerns that arise during construction, please call
250-490-2500.

Regards,
Chandra Moncrieff, A.Sc.T.,

Engineering Design Supervisor
City of Penticton
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